

STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

20301 Mail Service Center • Raleigh, NC 27699-0301

BEVERLY EAVES PERDUE GOVERNOR

March 8, 2011

The Honorable William W. Wainwright North Carolina State Health Coordinating Council North Carolina House of Representatives 300 N. Salisbury Street, Room 613

Dear Representative Wainwright:

In accordance with the North Carolina State Health Coordinating Council's recommendation to me to amend the North Carolina 2011 State Medical Facilities Plan, I hereby approve the proposed amendment to correct the tables in Chapter 12. The amendment eliminates all projected need for additional Medicare-certified Home Health Agencies or Offices in the state.

Sincerely,

Bev Perdue

c: Secretary Lanier M. Cansler Drexdal Pratt